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                           Washington, NJ 07882 
   

   
  

 

 

November 15, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The deadline for Reflections submissions has been extended to Friday, November 16.  We are really looking 
forward to seeing all of our students’ hard work and talent! 

 

If you have any questions, please let us know. 

 

Thanks and stay warm! 

Shannon Twisler & Jen Cabrera 

PTA Reflections Chairs 

stwisler@gmail.com 

gerardjen.cabrera@verizon.net 
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